
Notice of Direction Made 
Pursuant to Subsection 9.1(1) 
of the Ministry of Labour Act 
 
Pursuant to the authority granted to me in subsection 9.1(1) of the Ministry 

of Labour Act, as the Minister of Labour, I hereby direct, all employers 
who employ workers to whom section 14 of the Workplace Safety and 

Insurance Act, 1997 applies, to provide me information relating to their 
plans to prevent posttraumatic stress disorder arising out of and in the 
course of employment at the employer’s workplace, which may include a 
workplace prevention plan. 
 
I am directing those employers to provide me with information on their 
workplace posttraumatic stress disorder prevention plans no later than 
April 23, 2017, one year from the date of the posting of this notice. The 
information shall be provided in an electronic Word file and shall be 
submitted to: ptsdprevention@ontario.ca. Where submission by this method 
is not possible, employers may mail information to: Ontario Ministry of 
Labour, 400 University Avenue, 14th Floor, Toronto, ON, M7A 1T7. 
 
Pursuant to subsection 9.1(4) of the Act, I also have the authority to 
publish the information provided to me and would direct employers not to 
include any personal information in any of the information filed. 

Made by: 
Kevin Flynn 

Minister of Labour 
Dated: April 14, 2016 
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